
11th July 2025

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parent / Carer,

We are delighted to share the news that this week our school has once again 
retained the Gold School Games Mark! This accreditation recognises our 
continued commitment to delivering high-quality physical education, school 
sport, and physical activity opportunities for all our pupils. We are committed to 
continuing this work and can’t wait to see our current Reception class take part 
in our after school multi-sport sessions in the new year.

Today our Year 6 pupils have returned from an action-packed three-day 
residential at the Robinwood Activity Centre. The trip was filled with excitement, 
challenge, and teamwork as they took on a wide range of activities. From scaling 
towering climbing walls and navigating high ropes to building rafts, kayaking, and 
soaring down the ever-popular zip wire. They had a great time! A huge thank 
you to the staff who made the experience so special!

A reminder that we finish our academic year on Friday 18th July.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Robinson
Headteacher



FAREWELL TO MR. BADLEY

It is with mixed emotions that I announce next week will be Mr. Badley’s 
final week with us. Mr. Badley has been a valued member of our school 
community for 10½  years, and he has now earned a much deserved 
position as Assistant Head Teacher at another school.

Throughout his time at St Peter’s, Mr. Badley has been instrumental in so 
many aspects of school life, infect far too many to list. His unwavering 
dedication, professionalism, and commitment to helping pupils reach 
their full potential and prepare them for high school has been truly 
outstanding. His presence will be deeply missed by staff, pupils, and 
parents alike.

I’m sure you will join me in wishing Mr. Badley every success in his new 
role. He leaves behind a legacy of excellence and inspiration and 
academic success that will not be forgotten.



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Joanna – Reception

Jayden – Year 1

Alex – Year 2

Faye – Year 3

Hassan – Year 4

Noah – Year 5

Evie– Reception

Sarah – Year 1

Roman – Year 2

Finn – Year 3 

Theo – Year 4

Amber – Year 5

Awards week beginning 7th July 2025

VALUES

Millie – Trust – Year 3

Jackson – Trust – Year 5

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for Enquiry:

Nancy – Year 3

Arne – Year 5

ÉTOILE DE LA SEMAINE Charlotte – Year 2

Eliza – Year 3

Ella – Year 5

Lucas – Year 6
 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVENT DATE
Year 6 Production Thursday 17th July – 9.30am & 1.30pm

Year 6 VIP Disco Thursday 17th July  - 6.30pm

Year 6 & Reception End of Year Service at 
St Peter’s Church

Friday 18th July  - 9.30am

Last day of term Friday 18th July 

Please note, all dates and times are subject to change.



THE RAINBOW TEAM



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 97.3%  

Attendance 





Contact Details
St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
mailto:sales@touchline-embroidery.com
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